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From: vbrown [mailto:vbrown@cinci.rr.com] 
Sent: Thursday, June 02, 2016 9:40 AM 
To: Puco ContactOPSB <contactopsb@puco.ohio.gov> 
Subject: Natural gas pipeline in Amberley Village 

I am Valencia Brovm, a resident of Amberley Village, The proposed 3 routes for the pipeline 
seriously concern me. It poses so many issues for my safety and those of my neighbors. It is a 
highly populated areas that when something happens like in Philadelphia, sooo many people 
will be affected. 
Please consider alternative routes 
Valencia Brown 
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